Werner Jazz Cats Choir
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970-488-5581
From Mr. Krueger

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It’s choir time! Hello and welcome to a new school year. This year will be filled with

ChOir fun and exciting experiences for your student. One of those experiences could be
ir!
Rehearsals| ™"
Choir | believe that music is an essential part of a child’s education and teaches them how
rehearsals to be creative, use self-expression, become critical thinkers, and learn how to work

well with others. Choir will also introduce students to new cultures and experiences.

will be once a Being an active participant in music will build confidence that can last a lifetime.

week on
TUESdEl}" If you are in 4th or 5th grade and love to sing and have a good time with friends,
\ please consider joining the Werner Jazz Cats Choir. | believe that everyone who
maornings wants to be in choir should be and | will welcome anyone who is committed and
from 8:00 - enthusiastic about learning and being a part of this team.
8:45 L : .
To join choir please fill out this google form. (ERNERELEMENT,
r 44 (1
Our first Concert:
rehearsal will Werner’s annual Cocoa and Caroling concert on
be on December 17th @ 5:30 in the Werner Gym.
Tuesday
Septmeber
10th Iin the Ay J Participation is an essential part in making choir the best
music room for everyone involved. Attendance to all rehearsals is

expected. Excused absences will be anything due to illness.
If a student is absent from rehearsal, they will need to
meet with me one-on-one to go over what they missed.
Because of our short time together, three or more
absences will result in dismissal from the choir. Please
help your child be on time and come prepared to each

rehearsal. Please feel free to contact me with any
questions, concerns or comments. Thanks!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeY-Y84E3MeE8rAtuaBinxcxVXHGBcWm10nnlvszver3LiJHw/viewform?usp=sf_link

